
 
 

Executive Management 

John Randall, MPA, M.Ed., BCBA      
President & CEO 

Penny Potter, CPO 

Kevin Johnson, CFO 

Kellie Lennon, COO 

 

Board of Directors 

Paul R. Bergman, President 

Mark Hatch, BS, Treasurer 

Lisa Brown, MS, MEd, Clerk 

Michael J. Borr, Director 

James Edwards, Director 

Joel Goloskie, Esq., Director 

Christine Hubbard, JD, Director 

Christopher Timson, Esq., Director 

Regina Yando, Ph.D., Director 

        

March 16, 2020 

 

We are incredibly grateful for our staff and their efforts are to keep the 
people we serve safe. We are instituting measures to keep them safe 
with our current resources and are assessing guidelines and protocols 
on an ongoing basis. Here is a quick summary of measures that have 
already been taken: 
 

1. Closure of our day programs effective Friday 3/13. Earliest re-
open date is April 6th. PLEASE NOTE this date has changed from 
our original closing date previously posted on our website and 
on Facebook. This date could also be pushed back. This will be 
assessed as we draw closer to April 6th. 
 

2. Staff will be allowed to work flexible schedules or take time off 
to care for children and family members. All managers are 
instructed to work with staff who want to work, to find 
schedules and programs that can accommodate their needs. 
 

3. All direct support staff who are able to work will be given 
bonuses for the next two pay periods (Pay period starting 
3/15/2020) through our established bonus program. Full time 
staff (over 30 hours) will be bonused $50 weekly - $100 per pay 
period if they work full schedules both weeks. Part time staff 
(under 30 hours) will be bonused $25 weekly - $50 per pay 
period if they work both weeks in a pay period. These bonuses 
will be paid on regular payroll cycles beginning on April 1st. 
 

We will continue to keep you informed as things happen here at 
Amego.  
 
Thank you, 

 
John Randall 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
 


